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Dear Michel:

We look forward to your participation in the 15th Annual 
Minority Health Conference entitled, Operation Prevention: 
Mobilizing Community Action. As you are aware, the conference 
is scheduled for February 18-19,1993 in the School Auditorium 
and will highlight four areas of concern to minority populations: 
violence and injury prevention, HIV/AIDS, lead investigation 
and prevention, and cancer. Lori Carter, President of the 
Minority Student Caucus will preside over the opening session 
at 9:00 am and will introduce you to our audience. As in 
previous years, we would like you to provide words of welcome 
on behalf of the School and introduce Chancellor Hardin 
following your remarks.

Your continued support of our conference is greatly 
appreciated.

Sincerely,

A

William T. Small, Jr., MSPH
Conference Co-Director
Assistant Dean of Student Affairs, UNC-SPH

enclosure


